

January 3, 2011

Joe Edmiston Mountains Recreation and Conservation Authority 570 West Avenue Twenty-Six Suite 100 Los Angeles, CA 90065

Dear Mr. Edmiston,

Upon review of our files for legal services with MRCA, it appears it is time to renew our contract. Based on the level of services provided over the last several years, we would propose a base contract of \$12,000 per month.

In addition, per our recent discussions, there are a number of upcoming funding opportunities with potential to support MRCA's mission and priority projects. We recommend MRCA's involvement in pursuing these opportunities and we are prepared to cover this additional work with a \$5,000 per month increase to the base contract between Joe Caves and Associates and MRCA.

Please let us know how you would like to proceed.

Sincerely,

Joé Caves

cc: Laurie Collins